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Subject: National Public Vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:28:33 AM

Rules Committee,

As an Oregonian, I believe that National Popular Vote is the fairest method for electing our
president. I believe that the Oregon legislature has the authority to enact this legislation for the
citizens of Oregon. Please vote for HB 2927 and do not send it to the voters. This is a matter
for the legislature to decide.

I also believe presidential candidates would prioritze Oregon issues more if popular vote was
enacted. As it is they don't try to win voters here.

Thank you!

Sincerely, Sara Albert

Sara Albert 
sara.albert@gmail.com 
1932 SE 35th Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97214
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